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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I feel that current regulations regarding leverage are a little lack, however, I believe the 10:1 leverage is alittle harsh. With
some firms using 400:1, I feel that 10:1 is more extreme to the other end. I feel that 50:1 would be more fair.
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